
 

AUSTRALIA 

      

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST – OFFICE SPACE 

 

The Opportunity 

New Muslim Care (NMC) Brisbane is seeking expressions of interest from social enterprises, not for profit 
and commercial organisations to provide a small office space (or room within a larger facility) on Brisbane’s 
Southside with easy access to public transport.  

This is a unique opportunity for you to provide services for people living, working and frequenting the local 
area. Most importantly, this is a valuable opportunity for your organisation to earn Sadaqatul Jariyah. 

 

Preferred Applicant/s  

Submissions from the following organisations are strongly encouraged: 

 Muslim community groups 

 Local businesses   

 Local centres 

 Mosques 

 

What NMC hopes to achieve 

NMC Brisbane's focus is towards the educational, social and emotional needs of each new Muslim at an 
individual level as well as facilitating and connecting new Muslims to the various activities occurring within 
the larger Brisbane Muslim community and Queensland. 

NMC Brisbane also endeavours to provide opportunities for new Muslims to develop a close connection 
with their local Masjid and community through existing and new social networks. 

Social benefits include, but are not limited to: 

 Providing community information and resources  

 Supporting community activities and events 

 Creation of or participation in a training or mentoring scheme aimed at improving the knowledge of new 

Muslims 

 Initiatives that provide enhanced integration for new Muslims into the existing community  

Applicants are encouraged to see this list as a guide only and not a limit to how any social benefit could be 
delivered. 

 

Register your interest today! Submissions close 5:00pm Fri 30 October 2015 

If you would like to take advantage of this great opportunity please send an email to 
brisbane@newmuslimcare.org  

May Allah grant you abundance in this world and the next – Ameen.  

Wa salam 

Naseef Dean 

Amir- New Muslim Care Australia 
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